Educational Policy Committee (EPC)
December 1, 2016

Present: Professors Kristina Blake, Susan Wansor (Chair), Katie Waugh; Student Representative Amelia Flint '17; and Provost Cindy Speaker

The meeting began at 11:00 a.m.

- 1. Minutes from 11.17.16 approved as presented.
- 2. Approval of changes to the draft curriculum -- The Committee reviewed the changes to the document in light of the agreements from last meeting.
- 3. Discussion of credits The Committee considered how best to present the credits required for each section and the overall curriculum.
- 4. Continued discussion of General Education proposal draft curriculum
 - Faculty shared additional feedback from colleagues regarding writing
 - The Committee agreed to reorder some of the presentation of material in the document
- 5. Plan for Next Week
 - The Chair will make the changes to the document based on the day's meeting.
 Committee members should review and provide feedback.
 - The Committee will meet on December 8 at 10:00 a.m. to finalize the draft so it can be distributed to faculty for discussion at the December 14 Faculty Meeting.
- 6. Next Semester Meeting Time The Committee will meet on Thursdays at 4:30 p.m. during the spring semester.

The meeting adjourned at 12:06 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Cindy Speaker, Provost and Dean of the College